VILLAGE OF AVON

The Village of Avon will be closed on
Monday, November 11th, 2024
for the Veteran’s Day Holiday.

We will reopen on
Tuesday, November 12th at 8 a.m.

For Village concerns, please contact
Mayor Hayes at 585-867-0106.

If you have a water/sewer emergency, please contact
Supt. Ken Farrell @ 585-303-7065.

If you have a water/sewer payment, please leave it in
our dropbox to the right of the front doors.

All vehicle and traffic problems
should be directed to 911.
Thank you.



